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Principal Sparling School  

Fri-yay Flyer!  

December 6, 2024 

Dear Principal Sparling Community, 

 

As we head into a warm plus 4 weekend, we will gladly receive this gift from Mother 
Earth as we had a really cold week.  Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately 
especially with head and hand covers.  We do spend more time outside and it’s 
important for children to be safe and comfortable throughout the day. 

 

The big excitement this week is our preparation for the “Our Winter City” concert being 
held in our gymnasium on Tuesday, December 10, 2024.  Doors open at 6pm and the 
show starts at 6:30pm.  You are all in for a treat as our students have been hard at 
work rehearsing their songs to get it just right.  We have a very talented group and they 
are excited to perform for you.  Admission is free, and we ask our community to think 
of the less fortunate and bring a “Tin for the Bin”.  We appreciate any non perishable 
food items.  Also, if you have any clothing you would like to donate, we will accept that 
too.  It truly does take a village to raise a child. 

 

Despite our busy schedule, we continue to provide noon hour clubs such as our 
Games club, Story Book club and Intramurals.  So proud of our staff who continue to 
provide the best educational experience but also take the time to build community and 
relationships. 

 

The attached photos are of: 

-Winter Concert preparations. 

-Amazing display boards. 

-N/K Students. 

-Volleyball team in action. 

 

Take care, see you soon and thank you for your support. 

 

Actively yours, 

Lloyd Rana 

Principal 
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